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Fund Valuation – Timeline


As you know, the Leicestershire County Council Pension Fund valuation date was the 31 March 2019 and the results of the valuation will determine your employer contribution rates from the 1 April 2020 to the 31 March 2023.


The timeline for the valuation is important so please note the following information;


5 July 2019: Assumptions and stabilised rates formalised by Pensions Committee.


w/c 11 November 2019: LCC officers to inform employers of their employer rates and start the funding strategy statement consultation, covering the valuation. 


18 November 2019 (lunch time): The Pension Fund AGM will take place. In addition to the usual business the results of the valuation will be presented with a Q and A session. There will be opportunity for employer representatives to talk with Officers and the Fund Actuary. Employers are highly recommended to attend.  Finance Officers and employer representatives will be contacted nearer to the date about the arrangements for the meeting.


January 2020: Pensions Committee to formally sign off the funding strategy statement.


1 April 2020: New employer rates to commence.


More information will follow nearer the time but please note the timeline above, especially the AGM on the 18 November.


McCloud


You may have heard that on the 27 June 2019 the Supreme Court refused the Government’s request for an appeal in the McCloud case. What does this actually mean?


In very brief terms it means this; the cost of all public sector schemes will increase because the additional security offered to older members during the transition to CARE will need to be expanded in some way. What the actual impact will be, is unknown at this stage. We are awaiting Government’s response to the ruling and as I hear more I will inform you. However, for now it is a watching brief and even the timeline for when this will change is unknown. It is however likely the impact will be greater on unfunded schemes (Police, Fire, Teachers, NHS etc) compared to funded schemes (LG). I can therefore inform you that the valuation results and forthcoming FRS102 reports will consider the impact of this ruling and the implications for employer rates.





Regards    


Ian Howe       


Pension Manager
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